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The Duluth Fire Department and the Hermantown Fire Department will be accepting a
donation of 11 Pet Resuscitation kits from the Invisible Fence of the Northland. The donation
is part of the National Invisible Fence Brand’s Project Breath campaign.

The Invisible Fence Brand initiated Project Breath to help Fire/Rescue Services obtain the
needed pet resuscitation equipment required to administer aid to pets who suffer from
smoke inhalation due to fire. The Duluth Fire Department will receive 8 pet resuscitation kits
and the Hermantown Fire Department will receive 3 pet resuscitation kits. Each resuscitation
kit contains a small, medium, and large mask. For more on the Invisible Fence Brand’s Project
Breath campaign, please visit their website at
http://www.invisiblefence.com/giving-back/project-breathe

The donation of these masks is going to be made to the Fire Departments, by the Invisible
Fence of the Northland, on Wednesday June 11th at 3:00pm at the Hermantown
Governmental Services Building located at 5105 Maple Grove Road. 

 

   

   


